
 

 

 

 

 
     

Covid-19 Update for Indoor Season  

 

We appreciate all of the families for their cooperation in our reopening of Indoor Soccer.  It certainly is 
not how we would like to run our programs but we are all making it work together.  So, thank you!  
 
Please remember that at this point in time we are allowed 1 spectator per player in the Stockade.  The 
spectator that is planning on watching needs to fill out the spectator portion on the RAMP app.  This is 
for contract tracing purposes.  Thank you for your understanding! 
 
Each player needs to fill out the Covid questions on the RAMP app for every practice. There is a short 
window of time to fill it out – up to two hours ahead of scheduled practice.  Please note that the app 
closes when the practice time begins so you cannot fill it out late.  There will NOT be paper or oral 
questionnaires completed at the door – you MUST do it online or your child will not be able to go on 
the pitch. Please pay careful attention to Covid screening questions. They will be updated in 
conjunction with changes made to the Saskatchewan Health Authority screenings.  
 
Cleaning – the City does do cleaning of bathrooms and high touch areas frequently.  There are cleaning 
wipes available near the door if you wish to wipe down your chair/area yourself.   
 
And, masks!  We are strongly encouraging spectators to wear masks while in the Stockade.  Thank 
you for your cooperation.  

   

 

LOST AND FOUND – Due to Covid we will not be collecting any left-over equipment or 

belongings this year.  Please check your surroundings before you leave the building.  

 

 

Communication – As information around protocols changes all the time, 

please read communication from the board carefully!  We will be following Sask. Health 

Authority and Sask. Soccer recommendations for travelling over Christmas holidays.  

We will send you that information closer to that date.  
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Office Hours – Natalie is working in the office on Tuesdays from 11:00-2:30 and 

Thursdays from 5:30-7:00.  If you are entering the office, please be respectful of 

physical distancing.  Clothing is available for sale.  E-transfers are accepted.  

 

 

 

Board Update 

After the AGM we had three new people join the board, and had a few people switch position. 
Please direct any questions to the following people or contact Natalie at the office at 
swiftcurrentsoccer@gmail.com.    
 
President – Deb Steinley scsapresident1@gmaill.com 
Vice President/Treasurer – Keleah Ostrander 
Secretary – Nicole Wiebe 
United League and Interim Technical Director – Chad Striker  swiftcurrentunitedsoccer@gmail.com 
House League – Michelle Newton, Lindsey Munro  scsaleaguecoordinator@gmail.com 
Clothing – Lisa Allen  
Member at Large – Lisa Allen, Brianna Fifield, Tanya Scriven 
Referees – Jackie Kielo 
Sponsorship – Justine Cherpin  scsasponsorhsip@gmail.com 
 
We are looking for 2 more board members.  Please contact Deb for more information.  

City Liaison – work with the City to schedule fields, Stockade 

Field and Equipment Manager – over-see the equipment, organize work bees for the fields 
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